Reflective Diary, Day Two 14/07/15
Today I created a desk study of the Nine Elms area surrounding the alignments for the footbridge. I covered various factors and obstacles, for example the rising river wall and the construction work on the south bank preventing construction from beginning there. I then covered the issue of clearance on the south and north side, and concluded that on the south side, no clearance could be decreased, but on the north side there could be a drop in clearance by one or two metres. I did this by carrying out a risk assessment. Finally for the desk study I looked at the designs of the structures surrounding the area, and found that they were all old and had a certain design and look to them. This meant that the design of the footbridge had to be similar to them so that it could obtain planning permission.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Then I moved on to evaluating the different alignments for the footbridge. I drew up the pros and cons of each and concluded that option 2 for the reasons I had thought of so far was the best choice. I did this by researching the factors which would make each option the harder and thus eliminated the hardest options. I felt today was a productive day but I could have been more thorough in my risk assessment.
